
 

 
 
 
 

FOREST GLEN FUN FAIR 2014 
THURSDAY, JUNE 12, 2014 from 3:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 
The Forest Glen Public School students, parents and staff have scheduled a Fun Fair for 
Thursday, June 12, 2014.  This community function is to help Forest Glen School raise 
funds for off-campus trips, guest speakers and special events. 
 
The Fun Fair will include a BBQ, a raffle, and a bake sale.  As well, there will be games of 
chance for all family members.  The emphasis for the evening is on FUN.   
 
YOU CAN BE A MAJOR FACTOR IN THE SUCCESS OF OUR FUN FAIR.  The Forest 
Glen parents and teachers are in need of items and merchandise for our raffle.  For your 
donations, our committee will recognize your generosity by publishing a list of 
contributors in the Fun Fair newsletters that will be sent home before the event.  During 
the evening of the Fun Fair, signs and announcements will continue to reinforce our 
appreciation of your involvement.  We would greatly appreciate donations by Monday, 
June 2nd, 2014. 
 
Please help us make our 2014 Forest Glen Fun Fair a financial and community 
success!  Feel free to contact Tara Chan at the school, 519-662-2830, or by fax,  
519-662-1066 if you have any further questions or if any donations can be picked up.  All 
other donations can be mailed to: 
 
Forest Glen Public School 
c/o Tara Chan 
437 Waterloo Street, 
New Hamburg, Ontario 
N3A 1S9 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tara Chan 
2014 Fun Fair Co-ordinator 
tara_chan@wrdsb.on.ca 



 


